
COUNCIL NEWS 
 

 
 

PROJECT PROGRESS: The Fishery 
Bay boardwalk is coming along well!  
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 
Works Admin Officer 

 
Applications are invited for an 
Administration Officer with great 
attention to detail to work from the 
Cummins office 48 hours per 
fortnight to assist in customer 
service and undertake general 
administration duties within the 
works department. 
Salary and conditions of 
employment will be at Level 3 in 
accordance with the Council’s 
Enterprise Bargaining Agreement. 
For more information visit Council’s 
website or call 8676 0400. 
Applications close 5pm, Thursday, 
October 13. 
 
 
Young Driver Awareness 
Program 
Are you a Learner or P-Plate driver? 
This driver training program 
provides both practical sessions for 
on-road skills and theory to help 
make you safer behind the wheel. 
Brought to you through a 
partnership between the Lower 
Eyre Council, the  Community Bank 
Cummins District and the Cummins 
Youth Advisory Committee. 
• When: 8.30am-5pm on Sunday, 

October 16 
• Location: Matt and Jodi Mickan’s 

farm, Cummins 
• Cost: $30 per driver 

• Vehicle: All participants are 
required to bring their own 
vehicle. L-Plate drivers must 
have a fully licensed supervising 
driver with them in the vehicle. 

• Bookings: Contact Council on 
8676 0400 or email 
mail@dclep.sa.gov.au  

 
DrumMUSTER 
Council is taking bookings for the 
next drumMUSTER on October 25-
26 at the Cummins Waste Transfer 
Station.  Bookings are essential and 
can be made by contacting the 
Cummins Council Office and 
speaking to Works Admin on 8676 
0400. 
 

Poonindie Cemetery surveying 
Community members gathered at 
Poonindie Cemetery on September 
28 to learn about the ground radar 
survey work being completed by 
Flinders University. The survey will 
assist Council to identify potential 
interment sites and determine a 
cemetery boundary.  
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
Navigating Aged Care Expo 
Lower Eyre Health Advisory 
Council will hold a Navigating 
Aged Care Expo at the Cummins 
Hall on October 17 (10am-
12.30pm & 2pm-4.30pm), and the 
Tumby Bay RSL Hall on October 
18 (10am-12.30pm & 2pm-
4.30pm).  
Go alone to hear guest speakers, 
access aged care and disability 
support services and learn about 
Advance Care Directives. There 
will also be a pop up COVID 
vaccination clinic.  
For more information call Liz 
Mickan on 0428 372 436. 

Donate blood 
People can donate blood when the 
Red Cross Lifeblood visits Port 
Lincoln from October 17-20. Book 
via the website - 
www.donateblood.com.au, App, or 
by calling 13 14 95. 
 
Parkinson’s wellbeing session  
The Hospital Research 
Foundation Group Parkinson’s will 
hold a wellbeing and information 
session at the Port Lincoln Hotel 
from 9.30am-12.30pm on October 
18. To register  call 8357 8909.  
 
BreastScreen SA visit 
The BreastScreen SA mobile 
screening unit will be in Port 
Lincoln from late September to late 
January. The service provides free 
screening mammograms for 
women aged 50-74 years without 
breast symptoms. Please phone 
13 20 50 to make an appointment.  
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